
Gingerbread  house  building
contest in Stateline
The Ridge Tahoe is hosting the Northern Nevada Gingerbread
House Competition in December.

Age groups are 8-12, 13-17, and 18 and older. The latter will
be split into novice and professional.

The competition is Dec. 3-4 at the resort, 400 Ridge Club
Drive,  Stateline.  Houses  will  be  assembled  Saturday,  with
judging on Sunday.

Prizes  include  cash,  room  stays  at  the  resort,  and  Apple
products.

Entry fee is $20 for children and $50 for the adults. Entry
space is limited, so sign up by Nov. 28. Entry forms are
online, then click on the Meetings and Events page.

Net proceeds will be donated to the Boys & Girls Clubs in
South Lake Tahoe and Gardnerville.

For questions, call Executive Chef Stephen Moise at (775)
588.3553, ext. 4195 or email smoise@ridge-resorts.com.
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